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1. IRIN News and the Future of Humanitarian Reporting 
Please join us for a panel discussion on IRIN and the future of humanitarian reporting with:

· Ms. Heba Aly, Middle East reporter and editor with IRIN and member of the management team behind IRIN’s Re-launch;

· Ms. Gunilla Von Hall, Swedish foreign correspondent and journalist for the Svenska Dagbladet newspaper in Geneva

· Mr. Edward Girardet, journalist, writer and producer who has reported from numerous humanitarian and conflict zones in Africa, Asia and elsewhere since the late 1970s. 
Like the humanitarian system itself, crisis reporting has to fit a turbulent world. Saving lives is messy, and often involves uncomfortable truths: politics skewing budgets, aid workers negotiating with tyrants; and good intentions paving the road to hell. Expectations for media coverage have evolved drastically since the 1980s famine coverage, the Live Aid generation, and the era of celebrity activism for Africa. 

Yet, just as it is most needed, mainstream news coverage of international events is dropping drastically. Journalists at mainstream news outlets struggle to get humanitarian stories into their newspapers. Newsrooms are shrinking and do not have the resources; journalists are expected to be experts in multiple beats at once; crisis zones are full of inexperienced freelancers having their first big adventure. Through social media and citizen journalism, local communities are increasingly reporting their own realities – but often without verification, professionalism and objectivity. 

IRIN News was the world’s first humanitarian news service, founded by the OCHA 20 years ago, and it remains the leading source for credible humanitarian news, reportage and analysis from the frontlines of conflict and natural disasters. But IRIN, too, needs to change to take better stock of a humanitarian aid enterprise that now demands more scrutiny and accountability than ever before. As such, IRIN is spinning off from its historic home in the UN Office for the Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs (OCHA) to become an independent media non-profit in 2015, paving the way for a sharper, bolder IRIN in the years to come.  
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